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23/01/2021  16:12:592020/5630/P OBJ Serena 

Worthington

This planning application will severely negatively affect my living experience, as a resident of Agar Place, as 

well as further reduce the value of my property since the development of the block now being built opposite my 

house (and previous sanctioned by Camden planning) blocked the sunlight from my living room (and light from 

the East generally), took away my privacy and, along the way, rendered our road a building site for the past 

three years.

This new proposal, with its four storeys, will now block light from the North, make us live on a building site for a 

further length of time and further increase the demand on parking on this tiny street. It will increase its 

busy-ness and turn what was a residential street, only visited by other by residents and their friends, and by a 

few taxi owners coming to the small taxi garage, into one frequented by car purchasers and trade. 

In the light of the fact that the taking down of the tree that blocks the light of the Agar Place flats to the West 

has just been rejected, any sanctioning of this proposal would add insult to injury, leaving our small houses 

walled in by buildings and a tree double their heights. I really beg you not to agree to this.

25/01/2021  18:31:572020/5630/P OBJ Jonathon Andrews I would like to object to the proposed redevelopment of 5a agar place based on the fact that it is not keeping 

with the style of the current building (1 3 & 5) which have a more traditional style that compliments the 

traditional cobbled street.

In addition the extra 2 story height would be overly  imposing on a street already dominated by 

redevelopments in the area.
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